
Windrush Bay Condominium Association, Inc. 
Minutes of Workshop Meeting 

June 16, 2015 
 
 

 
 
A Board of Directors’ Workshop of the Windrush Bay Condominium Association, 
Inc. was held on Tuesday June 16, 2015. The president, vice president, secretary 
and director were present.  The meeting was called to order at  8:00  a.m. 
 
Others present, Lou DeSantis Ameritech Assoc. Manager, Karen Bode, Trudy Neal, 
Joan Hoffmann and TJ Nagy. 
 
Items discussed were guidelines for entry door replacement, update of alteration 
request form, continuation of recreational offerings, continuation of discussion of 
further improvements after club house restrooms. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:50 a.m. 
 
 
Pat Altyn, WBCA Secretary 
June 16, 2015 
 
 
 


